
 

   

 

 

October 30, 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
Parent teacher conferences that typically happen in November on the Thursday evening and Friday 
morning of the PA day will need to be arranged a little differently this year. Since we are unable to have 
visitors to the school, interviews will need to be conducted over the phone. 
 
To request an interview with your child’s teacher(s) please visit www.schoolinterviews.ca  
 

Once there enter the event code ryers 
 
 
Or click on the booking link in the original email. https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=ryers 
 
 
You will be able to sign up for interviews as of Tuesday November 3rd. 
 
Staff will have set their individual availability dependent upon their schedules. Phone interviews should be 
kept to 12 min. You will be required to enter the phone number you prefer to be called at. 
 
If any of the days or times do not work for you, please contact your child’s teacher to make alternate 
arrangements. 
 
Doug Ouellette 
Principal Ryerson Heights 
 


